
TO: Mayor and Council Members

FROM: Greg Guernsey, Director
P’anning and Development Review Department

DATE: JunelO,2010

SUBJECT: Conservation Single-Family Amendment - Request for Postponement

City Staff is requesting a postponement for code amendment related to Conservation
Single-Family to the June 24, 2010 City Council agenda. The amendment will be
reviewed for reconsideration by the Planning Commission on June 8, 2010.chJ-i2_
Greg Guernsey, Director

MEMORANDUM

Planning and Development Review Department


